Dear Parent/Carer,

What a different start to the year! Hopefully the first month of 2021 is not an indication of the year ahead. I hope that despite the lockdown, you are all keeping well and managing to enjoy the beautiful winter sunshine.

All school staff returned to work on the 6<sup>th</sup> of January and we spent the first day back creating small packs which have been posted out to all of our children. Your child should receive this over the next few days if they haven't already.

From Monday 11<sup>th</sup> January, Teaching and Learning will resume and be delivered online. We have been using an online website called Showbie to deliver all of our lessons and homework since March so this is not new to anyone. All children were given a username and password for their classroom on Showbie but if they have lost or forgotten this you can contact us by email and we will help. We worked really hard during the last term to secure an iPad for children who did not have an appropriate device to work on within the family home, so we do hope and expect that all of our children will engage with their teacher and learning over the next few weeks.

During the last lockdown we received really positive feedback from you about how we communicated and supported our children and families. Your views are really important to us and we therefore ask you to take a few minutes to complete a very short survey (only 5 questions) at the link below, or by following the link in the email/text message.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKdRk9En1Z1NMgHY9 yvc4FNUQzlGUkE5OTdFMElQMTl3RU1TNlpGR0l0Si4u

Please remember that although we may not be seeing you or your child at this time, we are keeping all of our children and families in our thoughts. Our staff remain available to help you and support our children to continue their learning therefore please do not hesitate to contact us if there is something that you would like to discuss.

I look forward to seeing you all again soon, but in the meantime, please continue to stay safe and take care.

Kindest regards,

Miss M Smith

## Email:

Miss SmithHeadteacher@st-mungos-pri.glasgow.sch.ukMrs McNultyPMcNulty@st-mungos-pri.glasgow.sch.ukMiss McBridegw13mcbridejennifer@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.ukMiss Wardgw10wardcatriona2@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk